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January 2023 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Year 6 Marwell Zoo – Thursday 15th June 2023 
 
We are delighted to invite your child to attend a year group visit to Marwell Zoo on the 15th June 2023. 
  
This visit has been booked to enhance your child’s understanding of evolution - the Year 6 science unit 
that will be taught in the summer term.  Throughout this exciting day, experts from Marwell will teach 
our children through talks, tours and workshops about a range of animal species which will take place at 
different areas of the zoo.  
 
We will travel from Springwood by coach at 9.00am and expect to return to school by 3.00pm. 
 
The cost of this visit is £23.10 per child, please visit SCOpay to make payment and complete the on line 
form to give permission for your child to attend. 
 
Your child will need to bring a packed lunch with them.  If your child is entitled to free school meals the 
school can provide them with this, please choose this option on SCOpay. 
 
Please note the closing date for booking is Friday 26th May 2023. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Gill Bryant  
Deputy Headteacher 

 


